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I first learned about noma through Dr. Rosenbloom and upper years (Jacob, Vivian, Kabeer, 
and Avery) back in 2021. The stories and images shared during the NAG events leH a mark on me 
and led me to join NAG. Over the past few years, more and more people are talking about noma 
not only in our school but across Canada. I am excited to work with the incredible members of 
NAG this year to create events to engage more students in conversaOons about noma and to fight 
to raise awareness globally! 


